Erie Rise Leadership Academy Charter School

Terry A. Lang, CEO



March 22, 2020 3:00 PM; EST

Dear Erie Rise Leadership Academy Charter School Families,

We hope that everyone had a restful Spring Break and enjoyed spending time with your families.

The health, safety, and well-being of our students are our top priority. With the recently escalated coronavirus dialogue (COVID-19) in the news, we would like to reemphasize some preventative measures that we can all take to mitigate the spread of this virus in our community. We encourage our students and their families to be mindful of these preventative measures that can be useful in decreasing the spread of COVID-19 that can be found on the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention's website at: www.cdc.gov.

Erie Rise Leadership Academy CS remains committed to your child's education during the current school closure, as mandated by Governor Tom Wolf. We will be providing all students and families with digital educational resources that may be utilized over the next week. We will also be providing a list of a wide range of online and digital resources which are free to use and provide a variety of learning opportunities for all students K - 8th grade. While participation in these educational opportunities is optional, it is imperative that our students continue learning during this time in an effort to uphold the hard work they have put into their education thus far in the school year. We strongly encourage you to communicate the importance of these educational opportunities to your children and engage with them in the learning process. Your child's teacher will be available to answer questions during the school closure. If you need a teacher's email address, please visit the ERLACS website and message any teacher at: www.erierise.org.

Additionally, beginning Monday, March 23, 2020, Erie Rise Leadership Academy CS will be providing "grab & go" free meals to all students. Students can pick up meals between 9:00 a.m. and 12:00 p.m. (noon). Meals can be picked up at 1006 West 10th Street. Also, students can continue to use the "grab & go" free meal system provided by the Erie Public School District.

Board of Trustees
Constance Ratcliff, President
Ed Williams, Vice President
Wayne Patterson, Secretary
Sonya Adams, Treasurer

Chairpersons
Brenda Adreu-Baker
Shantel Hilliard
Michael Hooks
Tim Kuzma
Dr. Margaret Smith

As new information emerges regarding COVID-19 and school closures, we will keep our students and families informed. Updates will be posted on the Erie Rise website, Facebook page and communicated via RoboCall technology.

Thank you for your attention to this important communication.

Sincerely,

Terry A. Lang

Chief Executive Officer

Erie Rise Leadership Academy Charter School

COVID-19 Communication Disclaimer

Due to the frequent changes in information relative to the coronavirus, this communication is subjected to change with or without notice.

March 22, 2020

3:00 PM; EST